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Purchase new flex wing pull behind mowing deck 
 
The town’s current pull behind mowing deck utilized for our large open spaces in our 
park system is approaching 20 years old and has been temperamental this year at best.  
Staff has had to do some major repair work to the steel and a number of the bearings 
which drive the blades.  We have solicited quotes to replace the mower deck and I 
would recommend the purchase of the Frontier FM2015R model from Reynolds farm 
equipment.  This purchase will be paid for from the new equipment appropriation in the 
Parks department.   
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